
ASCP 2020 Fellowship Fair

RULES AND REGULATIONS FOR PARTICIPATION

1.	  The Fellowship Fair will take place on Wednesday, September 9, at the Austin Convention Center.

2.	 The room will be open prior to the Fellowship Fair to allow for set up of your table.

3.	� All materials must remain on top of your table to keep the aisles/floors clear for traffic. There will be 

no bulletin boards or space for tacking up materials. Free-standing posters can be displayed on top 

of your table only.

4.	� Giveaway items will be limited to a value of $25 or less per item. Participants are not allowed to sell, 

serve, or provide any food or beverages at the Fellowship Fair.

5.	 You will not be allowed to publicize on posters, etc. for your institution outside of the Fellowship Fair. 

Please note there is no fee for participation. The number of tables in the Fellowship Fair is limited. 

Once these spaces are reserved, you will be put on a wait list.  

Thank you for your interest in participating in this program. Participating institutions who have committed  

by June 30, 2020, will be listed on ASCP Annual Meeting marketing collateral.




